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Fig Garden Branch Library Closed for Remodel  

After over twenty-five years in the current space, the Fresno County Public Library's Fig 
Garden Branch (Fig Garden Library) is getting an update.  The Fig Garden Library is 
expanding into the storefront next door and is also being remodeled.  The Library will be 
closed while construction is taking place. 
 
Community members can stay up to date on the progress of the Fig Garden Library 
remodel project by visiting the Fresno County Public Library on Facebook and 
Instagram.   
 
The Fig Garden Library is currently offering curbside services at a temporary site 
located in the same shopping center, at the storefront previously occupied by FatBoys 
Restaurant at 3045 W Bullard Ave (SW corner of Bullard and Marks).  Patrons can pick 
up holds, print documents, and make copies at this location.  
 
Patrons are also welcome to visit the nearby Gillis and Teague libraries for additional 
services.  The Fig Garden Library is expected to be closed until early 2022. 
 
For more information about the Fig Garden Remodel Project, Library programs, 
services, and specific branch hours, please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or call the 
Library at (559) 600 – READ (7323). 
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